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Title of Report 
 

APC comments to consultation upon Cherwell Local Plan Review 2040 

Summary 
 

This stage is the beginning of a consultation process by CDC. Their 
proposed Rural Areas strategy will impact upon Adderbury by an, as yet, 
unknown share of a target of 500 new dwellings by 2040 

Recommendation 
 

That councillors approve the submission of these comments due no later 
than 3 November 2023 

Reasons for the Recommendation 
 

To ensure that Adderbury PC contributes to the consultation process 
with the aim of ensuring that the interests of the village are fully 
represented and, where possible, to influence the final outcome. 

Impact on Budget None – there are implications for the proposed update of the Adderbury 
Neighbourhood Plan but any costs to third parties who will be employed 
to advise us will be covered by grant aid. 
 

Risks 
 
 

That the best interests of Adderbury will not be fully represented if we 
fail to contribute to the consultation process. 

 Background CDC are obliged to review their Local Plan in order to ensure that it 
meets current legislation, government policy and to reflect the identified 
needs of the District over the plan period. 
 
 
 

Supporting documents; advice, 
reports etc should always be 
attached to the report and listed 
here 
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